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AH Committee

From: HI Hawksbills <hihawksbills@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 8:20 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: PLEASE DENY THE LIHAU'ULA DEVELOPMENT AT OLOWALU

Aloha! 
 
Olowalu is NOT the place for this development.  These natural resources need our protection over 
everything else.  
 
PLEASE DENY THE LIHAU'ULA DEVELOPMENT AT OLOWALU! 
 
Mahalo, 
~Cheryl King 
HIhawksbills.org 


